From: Mishaan, Jessica

To:
Subject: your public records request
Date: Wednesday, December 27, 2023 9:33:40 AM

Dear Ashley Farrington,

Thank you for your public records request dated December 25, 2023, in which you request
Bennington County 911 records. Please note that the Attorney General’s Office is not the custodian
of the records you seek. Please contact the Bennington County Sheriff’s Department via the
information below:

Bennington County Sheriff’s Department

811 U.S. Rte 7 South

Bennington, Vermont

(802) 442-4900
https://www.benningtonsheriff.org/contact-bennington-county-sheriff.php

Best,

Jessica Mishaan | Paralegal (she/her)

Office of the Attorney General

General Counsel and Administrative Law Division, Appellate Unit
109 State Street Montpelier, VT 05609-1001

p (802) 828-550





